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9TH June 20 

 

 

Provision for vulnerable students and children of key workers 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope that you are keeping well during this difficult period. I am writing to inform you of some changes to the 

provision for vulnerable children and the children of key workers from the week beginning the 15th June. These 

changes have been made to assist in the reintegration of year 10 students into the academy.  

The provision will still run every day and students will be expected to complete a wide variety of work from 

different subjects. However, we are going to organise students into groups that will not mix with each other 

during the course of the day. These groups will be assigned four members of staff who will be responsible for 

them on different days. This is to ensure that we can maintain social distancing in the academy with more 

students. Each group will have their own classroom. 

Each group will be expected to arrive at different times over the course of the morning and students will sit in 

designated areas of the canteen until their lessons begin.  

Student Name: 

Group: 

Arrival Time: 

Entrance: Student Services 

They will have break time in their classroom and lunchtimes will be staggered. Below are the lunchtimes for 

each group: 

Group 1 – 12.00-12.30pm (15mins in canteen/15mins outside) 

Group 2 – 12.15-12.45pm (15mins in canteen - different side of canteen/15mins outside) 

Group 3 – 12.15 -12.45pm (15mins outside/15mins in the canteen original side) 

Many thanks for your cooperation and I would be happy to answer any questions that you may have. 

Yours sincerely, 

John Woods 

Headteacher 
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